
Deltona Youth Soccer Club Board Meeting Notes  

6:00pm - Tuesday, January 9, 2018 

 

Attendance:  John Robinson, Tanya Georgiev, Jesse Phillips, Josie Snyder, 

Merriann Frederick, Orlando De La Torre, Rolando Rivero, and Maria Rivero 

 

Minutes from November’s meeting approved by Tanya Georgiev, seconded by 

Jesse Phillips 

 

President – John Robinson:  Banking changes as follows:   

1. General Account – add Jesse Phillips and Tanya Georgiev 

2. General Account – remove Danielle Derecola and Jim D’Errico 

3. Reserve Account – add John Robinson, Jesse Phillips, and Tanya Georgiev 

4. Reserve Account – remove Travis Owens, Jim D’Errico, and Danielle 

Derecola 

Approved by Merriann Frederick, seconded by Josie Snyder 

 

Anyone depositing checks must send a picture or copy of each check to the 

treasury. 

 

The Florida Cup on Saturday was a huge success.  It produced many new sign-ups 

for our Winter Camp.  Josie will fill in for our Academy Bookkeeper position for 

the spring season.  We need to fill the travel registrar, secretary, and vice president 

2 positions after the spring season.  Our website is in the process of being updated. 

 

VP – Jesse Phillips:  No report 

 

VP2 – John Thomson:  via email – We are focusing on advertising for our spring 

academy programs.  I have 50 yard signs to be placed this weekend. 

 

VP3 – Billy Barry:  No report 

 

Secretary – Merriann Frederick:  Next meeting is February 13 at 6pm at the 

pavilion at Dewey O’Boster.   

 

Committee Reports 

 

Treasury – Tanya Georgiev:  Financial information available upon request to members 

only 

The Club made a donation to needy families at Heritage Middle School in Deltona. 



 

Fields – Jack Golden:  No report 

 

Scheduler – Billy Barry:  No report 

 

Financial Aid – Karen Dudczak:  No report 

 

DOS – Orlando De La Torre:  Tentative SR Academy Spring season start date: 

2/26/18 

Tentative JR Academy Spring season start date: 3/5/18 

Winter Camp sign-ups are going well.  It will be held on field #1.  We need a JR 

Academy Director.  They will receive specialized training.  We have 2 teams in the 

State Cup and 1 team in the Commissioners Cup. 

 

DOC – Rolando Rivero:  He is supporting the Winter Camp with Orlando. 

 

Travel Registrar – Tanya Georgiev:  66 registered for the Winter Camp 

 

Travel Bookkeeper – Karen Dudczak:  No report 

 

Academy Registrar – Josie Snyder:  SR & JR Academy emails will be going out 

very soon.  JR has 4 new players.  SR has 5 new players. 

 

Academy Bookkeeper – Josie Snyder:  No report 

 

SR Academy Director – Billy Barry: No report 

 

Website/Public Relations: No report 

 

New Business:  Budget Planning will be in March 

 

 

Next meeting:  Scheduled for February 13, 2018 at 6pm at the pavilion at Dewey 

O’Boster.  

 

Motion to adjourn by Orlando De La Torre, Second by Josie Snyder 


